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In preparation for Christmas we have begun researching and planning 
our Harry Potter themed sweet products in groups. We will then be 
combining our computer skills, Science, Maths and DT learning to 
produce packaging, labels, posters and actual sweet products to be sold.   

We have been developing our word processing skills to produce labels 
and logos for our products. We will then further these to produce 
posters using a range of different skills in Word. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths next week we will be 
revising 2D shapes and looking at 
different quadrilaterals and 
triangles. 

 

Reminders: 

 Continue to practise times tables – it is definitely making a 
difference! 

 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


